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HUBY VOICE

AFTER a brief summer hiatus, the
Huby Voice is back.

Many thanks to all those who helped with the
production of this issue and we intend to resume
quarterly publication from hereon.

In order that we do so we require support in the
form of the following:

Content: if you want to promote a group or
activity, or express opinion in a letter, please let us
know. The next edition will be published in
December and the cutoff date for submissions will
be 15th November.

Advertising: we'd like to make the Voice bigger
and also self-funding. If your product or service is
of interest to the people of Huby then the Voice -
hand delivered to every address in the village - is
the perfect platform on which to promote it.

Please send all correspondence and queries to:
hubyvoice@gmail.com. Thanks!

NEWS FROM THE
PARISH COUNCIL

The Annual Parish meeting was a success this year
when it was held in the Memorial Village Hall with
food and refreshments provided. A large number
of groups attended the event which was informal
and gave groups an opportunity to showcase
themselves. The Parish Council will be repeating
the event next year and would like to see increased
numbers of groups and individuals attending.

Huby Online

Stay up-to-date with all things in the village on the following:

Parish council website: www.hubypc.co.uk
Village website: hubyvillage.org.uk
Facebook: www.facebook.com/HubyNorthYorkshire

Delivered free to all homes in Huby

The Parish Council is keen to encourage groups
and organisations to access grant funding that is
available. We have allocated a portion of our
budget to provide match funding on grants for
projects in the village. We are keen hear from
other groups who are looking for match funding
for grants. For further details please contact the
clerk or any Parish Councillor.

The Neighbourhood plan group continue to work
on some areas of the plan. A consultation will be
held before the end of the year showing how the
plan is progressing. The plan is however waiting
for the outcome of the appeal inquiry in December
which could take another six months. This
depends upon the Secretary of State signing off the
decision which may not be considered a high
priority in an election year.

It is concerning that a number of groups are
finding it hard to attract volunteers. As a small
community we rely on individuals giving their
time for the good of the community. Please
consider how you may be able to give your time to
allow events which you may have taken for
granted to continue.

At the Parish Council meeting in September we
agreed to review the Public Open Space, Sports
and Recreation plan. All groups will be contacted
who have control or access to Open Space by the
clerk in the coming weeks. We would like to see all
ideas brought forward. This is very much a wish
list for the next twenty years. An example would
be improved drainage on the Playing fields or
better seating around the village. With this in place
it will be easier to identify grant opportunities. The
Parish Council is to add projects for Tally Hill and
the other small areas of common land.

Cllr Guy Redfern



HUBY C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

admin@huby.n-yorks.sch.uk 01347 810432

All Change at Huby
Primary School

At the end of last term we said a sad farewell
to two long standing members of the school,
Mrs Hilary Myers and Mrs Bonnie Lawson
who retired after many years of service. The
school held a ‘farewell’ party to which many
people attended, including children and staff
who were at Huby Primary over 20 years ago!
Mrs Myers and Mrs Lawson were presented
with very generous gifts and they would like to
pass on their thanks to all. We are delighted to
welcome Miss Bracey, Miss Hibberd and Mrs
Baker to Huby
Primary
School.

At the end of
last term there
was a high
level of
excitement as
building work
started at Huby
Primary School to replace the old mobile
classroom, that had been there for a very long
time! The children were fascinated to watch
the demolition of the old classroom and also

the start of the
new building
going up.

The children
returned in
September to
the new
classroom up
and running. The new classroom, which is
bright and airy, has all mod cons, including
Wi-Fj, air conditioning and even its own
skeleton called Gary! Aside from the
classroom there is a large cloakroom area and
toilets and also an additional learning
resource area for music lessons, small group
work and other activities. Patchwork Nursey
and Jellybeans Playgroup will also use this
super new resource area one afternoon a
week.

The area around the new building was also
landscaped and the old PE storage unit
replaced with a large, secure shed.

Children and staff of Huby Primary School are
thrilled by the new building and if you would
like to come and see the new building for
yourself, then please contact the school for an
appointment.

Early Years Foundation
Nursery School Session at Huby
Primary School

Starting the afternoon of
Tuesday 30th September 2014
and every Tuesday afternoon thereafter during
term time only.

Is your child starting school in 2015 or 2016? Do
you want them to be comfortable in the school
environment? Do you want them to socialise and
integrate with other children whilst their learning
and development is challenged?

If so, please call Julie Nash at Patchwork Children's
Daycare on 01347 811655 or email
admin@patchworkchildren.com to book your
place.

All pre-school Jellybeans
children are also invited.
to this session.

Jellybeans is held on a Wednesday morning
between 9.30 - 11.00 at Huby Methodist Chapel. All
children between 0-4 years are invited with their
carers. See www.facebook.com/hubyjellybeans
for details.



Girlguiding in Huby

Rainbows &\
Mondays in Huby RQIthWQ
Methodist Church

Contact Karen 01347 810494
email: ktndixie1010@aol.com

Please note there is a long waiting list for
Rainbows, please put your daughter’s name down
as soon as you can.

Brownies

Huby Wednesdays:
6pm-7.30pm
Contact Lynn 01347 810655 email:
lynnmwagstaff@btinternet.com

If you would be interested in becoming a Leader or
a unit helper and enjoy a rewarding and fulfilling
role, please contact Belinda for more information
tel no: 01347 823077.

References and CRB will be required in accordance
with Girlguiding regulations. Full training and
support will be given.

To put your daughter’s name on a waiting list or to
find out about becoming a volunteer go to the
Girlguiding UK website:
www.Girlguiding.org.uk/interested

Learn Spanish at Spanish Talk

Spanish Talk was established in June 2007 by
Anna Martinez-Armitage, and offers Spanish
tutoring to people of all ages and abilities and
courses to suit all learners. Anna teaches
predominantly from her home in Huby.

She is an experienced and qualified tutor who
has also taught courses at a local University
and primary school and successfully helped
many GCSE; A-level and University students
practice, revise and prepare for their exams.

Classes are taught on Tuesdays and Fridays
(9am-4.45pm) and Saturday mornings
(8.45am-12.15pm) with the possibility of doing
online lessons also available. Anna has an
extensive library of books, materials and
resources to aid and enhance learning. For
more information please call 07800 634510.

Scouts, cubs & beavers

The 15t Moxby Moor

€

Scout Group in Huby is
named after the area SCOU tS
that lies (roughly) in S BIERIRCE s u

between the three
villages of Huby,
Stillington and Sutton on Forest.

A thriving group, each section meets in the village
hall in Huby:

* Beavers (ages 6-8) on a Monday night between
6.00pm and 7.15pm

* Cubs (ages 8 — 10'2) on a Wednesday between
6.00pm and 7.30pm

 Scouts (ages 10% - 14%:) on a Wednesday from
7.45pm to 9.15pm.

This term sees some major changes in the group
with new leaders in both the beaver and cub
sections. We are so fortunate to have great kids,
the best equipment and a truly excellent
leadership team but additional support is always
welcome. Scouting is the largest youth movement
in the world, if you would like to know more about
what we do don’t wait to be asked, just turn up and
introduce yourself at any of the above times, you’ll
be very welcome.

We also have a strong and active executive
committee behind the group, volunteers who meet
four times a year to discuss finances, policies and
general ‘behind the scenes’ stuff.

One role we do particularly need at the moment is
someone to chair these committee meetings. They
take place in the New Inn, usually on a Tuesday
evening, could this be you? You need no
experience, just a willingness to play a very small,
but very important part in the village scout group.

If so, email Dave Stephenson
davidastep@gmail.com for more information.

For contact details for the relevant sections, or
more information on anything Scouting, see
below:

Scouts: Angie Krausz krausza@hotmail.co.uk
Cubs: Helen Ellis h-ellis@btconnect.com
Beavers: Beverley Griffiths
bev.griffiths@emergencyplanningcollege.com
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HUBY CRICKET CLUB

With one game of the season remaining both
teams sit fifth in their respective leagues. The first
team, led by Thomas Piercy competed in division 3
North and relied on a relatively settled and
experienced side. Notable performances came
with an excellent winning draw against a very
strong Easingwold side with Sam Peel making a
superb 91 not out, and good wins versus
Easingwold and local rivals Stillington.
Disappointments came in a heavy defeat by Sheriff
Hutton Bridge second-team and York Fourth team.

Notable individual performances came from Rob
Steel who made 80 versus Drax including six fours
and seven sixes and Daniel Grainger taking five
for 20, Hugh Shedden scoring 62 out of a total of
118 versus Sessay, versus Woodhouse Grange Dan
Grainger made 90 and Tom Piercy 72, Shaun Dixon
collected 62 versus New Earswick and at Malton
and Old Malton Hugh Shedden claimed 5 for 24.

The batting lineup was led by Daniel Grainger 357
runs at an average of 25.5 Sean Dixon 385 runs at
an average of 38.5 Chris Cundall 234 runs at an
average of 29.35 and Thomas Piercy 418 runs at
an average of 27.87. The experienced bowling
attack saw Daniel Grainger take 25 wickets at an
average of 18.84, Hugh Shedden 20 at 15.55 and
Mark Swales 15 at 26.89. At no time did heads drop
and the team played for each other and showed
great respect to the opposition.

The second team competed in division Four
Central and in only their second season in the
senior league were led by Darren Howell. By
contrast this was an extremely youthful team with
a small core of older heads. Due to the relative
inexperience of the team there were bound to be
disappointments and a first day defeat to Cawood
(their only win of the season) and heavy losses to
Hovingham, Osbaldwick, Civil Service and the
champions Copmanthorpe were to be expected.
However there were also some superb
performances, a maiden century by Sam Peel saw
local rivals Sheriff Hutton overcome, twice
Duncombe Park were beaten from losing positions
the second being the first time that the side had
chased down over 200, Civil Service who are
currently second in the league were defeated by
eight wickets but most notably a championship
winning Copmanthorpe side who won every other

game they played this season were comfortably
dispatched. However perhaps the most
remarkable performance came at home versus
Dringhouses where at 9 AM the club had only
seven players and looked likely to concede the
match, but after several frantic phone calls three
more teenagers was signed and an unlikely draw
gained leaving the captain watching on from the
balcony with a wide smile on his face and a pint in
his hand. The batting was led by old hands Mike
South 335 runs at 41.88 Darren Howell 366 runs at
40.66 and Mike Rickatson 84 runs at 42, that is not
to say that youngsters did not feature with Ollie
Tanner-Smith playing the only innings of
substance at Cawood and a cameo helped win the
match at Duncombe Park even though he was
cruelly run out by his father, and 13-year-old Joe
Wright began the season at number 11 but the
second half of the season saw him opening and
playing a number of mature innings. The

bowling attack was an almost exclusively teenage
affair with Flynn Burgess aged 14 taking 11
wickets at 9.73 James Pocklington 15-years-old
taking 11 wickets at 27.73 and Ollie Tanner Smith
14 years old also taking 11 wickets at 38, Joe
Wright 13 weighed with 19 wickets at an average
0f 13.79. Indeed 10 of the bowlers used this season
are not yet allowed to vote. This has been a
magnificent season for the second team with all
the other youngsters also gaining valuable
experience and all the games were played in great
spirit.

On the pitch the cricket club is in rude health and
the ground is in excellent condition. Usually the
first and second team are picking from a large
squad allowing the club to loan players to other
clubs who struggle with sufficient numbers to
generate a side. There will over the next couple of
years be a number of second-teamers looking to
push on into the first team and that is no bad thing
for the club. There is a great camaraderie between
the first team and the second team and also
between the younger and older players. The New
Inn provided superb teas (you had to be quick to
claim a piece of chocolate cake if Mike South was
playing)! Everybody is looking forward to 2015,
hopefully with the news that a new facility can be
provided for the village and the club, that will
allow us to entertain our opposition in a fashion
that befits Huby.

Happy Christmas !



. The first walk around Follywood and the Cass
New Vlllage Walk Plantation is now available to download as a pdf
leaflet available now

from the Huby Village website
http://hubyvillage.org.uk/huby-village-walk/.

Following interest expressed via the The group would now like the residents of Huby to
Neighbourhood Plan consultation events, a group walk it following the map and instructions and

of local residents have been meeting regularly feedback their comments — good or bad!

over the past few months to investigate walks in

For further information contact: Kathryn Wallis
and around Huby. 01347 810612

HUBY VILLAGE WALKS: FOLLY WOOD and CASS PLANTATION
' : E/Qﬂs INGWOLD :

PF = Public Footpath signs
and direction of arrow

-—-= Route of Public

Footpath
A - SP = SportsPavilion

POINTS OF INTEREST

* older red brick houses in Main
Street date from 18th century

- the New Inn, 18th century on-
wards, with traces of earlier tim-
ber building ‘

+ Old Chapel house, formerly one o )
of the two Primitive Methodist H
Chapels in Huby \

- Gracious Street, named because i
people here escaped the plague, ‘}
maybe due to-fresh water springs L

-+ plaque on the wall at the end of -y
Main Street outside the 1712
Quaker Meeting House

- Easingwold Road, formerly
known as Sand Lane

+ slight hill at the end of the village
known as Barfs Hill

- fields and land on both sides of
Haverbrake Lane were once part 4
of West Field, one of Huby's me-
dieval open fields '

He
-

1
i

e e . iy e e g Bl o




Huby Youth Club needs
volunteers!

Hi everyone, the current volunteers at youth
club can’t continue. It’s been 6 years of great
fun. You may have noticed it’s not currently
running. So if you can help out on Fri
evening’s term time 7-9, then get in touch with
Elaine Hildrick 01347 811 249. Many thanks go
out to Gary Dunning, Janet Haw and Elaine
Corden for the years and years of service they
have put in.

Also Kate Quill, Caroline Birkinshaw , Trish
Newton, Julia Walker, Betty Tyson and the
many many others who have helped over the
years. Volunteers have included lots of
teenagers who helped whilst gaining
volunteering hours for the Duke of Edinburgh
award and UCAS points for University.

You will be fully supported by the current
volunteers for a handover period and have the
backing of North Yorkshire Youth. Don’t just
think about it, come and help. You will be
checked using the DBS service.

Many thanks, Elaine Hildrick.

HUBY AMATEUR DRAMATICS &
MUSICAL SOCIETY

Huby Pantomime 2015

Plans are well underway
for next year’s village
pantomime in February
half term, with
rehearsals starting in the
Autumn.

Make a note in your diaries and look out for
more information nearer the time.

New members are always welcome, If you
would like more information about helping
with the group, please contact Karen Adams
on 01347 810494

Advertise in the

Huby Voice

Hand-delivered to every home in
Huby, the Huby Voice offers the
ideal platform to promote your
business or service to residents of
the village.

Ratecard:

Full page: £100
Half page: £50
Quarter page: £25

Price includes design (if needed). Please

contact hubyvoice@gmail.com if you'd

like to feature in the December issue.

A quarter page
spot such as
this costs £25
per issue

"The Huby Voice has been a
brilliant way to advertise my
business and reach out to

local people.”
Anna Martinez-Armitage, Spanish Talk




Huby Corinthians

September sees the kids' football
practice back on Saturday mornings.

For those not in the know, we meet every
Saturday morning during school term time at
the playing fields in Huby, from 9:30 until 11 o
clock.

We welcome boys and girls of primary school
age (5+) from Huby, Sutton-on-the-Forest,
Stillington, Tollerton, Sheriff Hutton and other
surrounding villages.

We're actively looking for new recruits so if you
know people in the surrounding area who
might be interested please let them know about
us.

It is a friendly kickabout, with the kids split
into groups according to age & ability. The
sessions comprise a series of exercises and

drink and a snack.
All players must
wear shinpads.

/
X

Subs are £10 a term, with trophies awarded at
the end of the year. Those wanting to try it out
are welcome to come along for a couple of
weeks to see how they get on before deciding
whether or not to join.

For parents there's
the opporunity to
watch on the
sidelines as their
kids get a good run
out.

For more information please contact one or all

of: zach.gray@btinternet.com,
frank.malone@hotmail.co.uk or

drills followed by a match. There's a break in

chris@onstate.co.uk.

the middle so please bring along a non-fizzy

HUBY AND
SUTTON-ON-THE-FOREST
AGRICULTURAL SOCIETY

LIMITED

Presidents report 2014

This year’s show was blessed
with lovely weather. The
three days previous were hot
and humid, making the hard
work in preparing the show
ground even more difficult.
We are so grateful to all the
volunteers who make the
show a success. Gary, our
show director was setting up
before and clearing up after
the show with a shortage of
helpers. We must address this
next year, we need six to ten
able bodies to help along with

tractors and forklifts. In times
gone by we had a lot of help
from local famers, but with
the good weather the harvest
took priority this year
especially. More support is
needed with help and new
ideas are always welcome.
There was a big increase in
sheep entries and we were
most grateful for the last
minute help to fill the gap in
the class, due to Pam Hall’s
because of illness, she is now
recovering well. She did
manage to visit the show in
the afternoon to receive the
Rob Cass Trophy, for her
service to the show over
many years. We could not
have managed to run her
class without Chris and Pedro,

ably assisted by three Young
Farmers. However we were
disappointed by the lack of
help from Young Farmers
overall. The general show was
a great success and the
improvements worked well.
There was a nice atmosphere
and the visitors seemed to be
enjoying themselves. One
concern was the decrease in
gate numbers, with all the
hard work involved in
running the show the
decrease in revenue was
disappointing. If the show is
to continue to thrive, we need
new ideas and support from
the local community.

Many thanks

Willie Anderson



°
Sutton & Huby Gardening Club Sa %
Meets on the 3rd Wednesday of the month at 7.45pm and alternates between Huby Methodist Chapel and & 7 : &
Sutton Village Hall. Secretary: Ann Butler 810462 Huby Rep & Treasurer: Sally-Jane Fell 810955 ’e} b @7
@Nm@cv

This has been a very busy summer for this parish
club. We had two visits out: an evening trip in June
to Linden Lodge, near Wilberfoss, which was
stunning, both in terms of the garden itself and the
weather! A one acre garden comprising of
herbaceous and mixed borders, wildlife & formal
ponds, kitchen garden, an orchard and woodland.

Next was a whole day out to Hoyland Nursery,
which holds the national collection of agapanthus
and Wentworth Woodhouse. Only the following
day it was featured on Antiques Roadshow and
definitely worth a further visit to explore the
grounds. Our appetites had been whetted by
reading “Black Diamonds”. Why not do the same
now it’s open again to the public?

Next was our presence at the Huby & Sutton Show
in July. The club sponsors the Children’s Plant

Competition and we had a healthy response. Pupils
for all ages at Huby, Sutton, Crayke, Stillington and
Alne schools entered the geraniums that they had
been nurturing over the last half term. There were
some impressive results and bodes well for the
next generation of gardeners.

Subscriptions: £8 per year (£2.50 for over 80s,
visitors & under 18s). Meetings are held on the
third Wednesday of the month, alternately in each
village (Grey Village Hall in Sutton). Subscriptions
also give 10% off at a variety of local outlets.

Please come along and join this lively, enthusiastic
and very friendly club. You’ll be assured of a very
warm welcome, an entertaining talk and followed
by refreshments to round off the evening.

2013-14 Programme or, what we did this year!!
Christmas Social

o Quiz

o Seasonal refreshments

o Chutney/jam competition

Talks

o Orchids & how to grow them

o Spice it up — chillis & garlic

o Development of Littlethorpe manor
Gardeners Question Time

Pond life & More

Touring the gardens of Europe

The making of the gardens at Rewela Cottage

o

o

o

o

maintenance

01347 810955

Trev’s Growing Tips Autumn/Winter
Outside

* Gather up leaves & store to make leaf mould to
use as mulch/add to compost

 Leave corners of the garden untouched for

wildlife

Tidy up borders/beds

» Harvest root crops

Spread well-rotted manure on empty veg beds

» Cover non-hardy shrubs with fleece

« Lift & store corms over winter eg gladioli

Indoor jobs for a cold/rainy day

* Clean and tidy the greenhouse

« Sort out seed packets & make a note of what

you’ve got, so as not to over stock

Wash pots/seed trays

Clean & oil equipment to store for next season

Look through seed catalogues and start

ordering for next season

* Enjoy your seasonal indoor plants such as
amaryllis, poinsettia, bulbs in containers eg tete
a tete narcissus

» Make plans for your living Christmas tree!



Recipe: Prizewinning Marmalade

Ingredients

* 21b seville oranges*

* 1 lemon 41b granulated sugar
* 4 pints water 6 X 11b jars

* (Plus wax discs & lids)
 23cm square of gauze/muslin/string

Method

Measure water into preserving pan

Cut fruit in half & squeeze out juice & add
juice to water

Place pips & pith onto muslin square

Cut peel orange peel into quarters, and
quarter again and then into thinnish strands
with a sharp knife/scissors

Add strands to water & pith etc to muslin

Tie up muslin into a bag and attach to handle
of pan with string. Make sure it is suspended
in the water.

Bring liquid up to simmering point and

simmer gently & uncovered for about 2hrs
until peel is soft

Remove bag of pips & put on a saucer

Pour sugar into pan & stir it now & then over a
low heat until dissolved

Now increase to high heat

Squeeze all “goo” out of muslin bag and whisk
into the pan (The jelly like substance contains
the pectin)

When a fast boil is reached start timing. After
15mins test for a set.

If not then return to boil & retest every 10
mins.

Scum can be dispersed by stirring in half tsp
of butter, or spooning off. Leave to settle for
20mins then jar up into warm jars.

Cover with wax seal & lid.

Label. Enjoy!

Note: *Short availability season Jan/Feb, so why
not get extra and freeze them to use later in the
year

SJF

Huby Neighbourhood Watch

Chairman: Trev Peacock 810955
Treasurer: Roger Kraemer 810162

Coordinators:

David Bracewell 810148
Jackie Bullough 810873
Stuart Burton 81015
Ernest Cooke 810810
Mary Stacey 810766
Dawn Thompson 811242
Dawn Walmsley 810776

Operation Eye Ball
Christmas patrols December 2014

Pairs of willing & committed local residents
will patrol the village from 6-8pm. The idea
is to raise the profile of the need for vigilance
around Christmas time and deter burglary &
other criminal activity. The co-ordinators are

in contact with the local police during their
patrols via two-way radio. Youw’ll spot them in
their “high viz” jackets!

Light Up Lock Up

....leave a light on when out between 4-9pm.
Cards may be put through houses identified
as potentially vulnerable during the
Christmas patrols.

AGM in January 2015
(date to be announced)




News from Huby
Methodist Chapel

We would be pleased to welcome
everyone to all our activities at
Huby Chapel.

We would be especially pleased to welcome people
to our Morning Services held on the first and third
Sunday mornings at 10.30am and our Cafe Service
held at 4.00pm on the fourth Sunday of each
month. When there is a fifth Sunday we hold a
joint service with All Hallows at All Hallows
Church, Sutton on the Forest or at the Chapel.
Please see the chapel notice board for monthly
details.

Sunday, October 12t Harvest Festival.
Joint Service at 11.00am at Huby Methodist Chapel

with All Hallows, Sutton on the Forest, led by Revd.

Chris Ellis. Soup lunch after service.

Friday, November 7% Village Voices. 7.15pm.
The 100! Anniversary of the First World War.

Ecumenical Prayer Group meets every Thursday
in Chapel from 8.00am to 9.00am. Prayer requests
can be put in the box on the Chapel wall or please

do not hesitate to contact us if you would like us to
pray for you or with you.

Ecumenical Bible Study. This is held at Mike and
Judy Darnell’s home on Main Street, Huby and is
usually held for six week sessions. Please contact
Mike on 810495 for more information.

We are hoping to have Families Rock four times a

year with a session in the Autumn Term.

Open the Book. An ecumenical team go into Huby
C of E School every other Tuesday in term time to
tell and act out Bible Stories. This is very well
received by children and staff and we feel an
excellent way for children to hear about Bible
Stories and learn about Christian values. We do
need more people to join our team so if you are
available on alternate Tuesday mornings from 9.30
—11.00am in term time please contact us. (We
don’t learn words and you don’t need to have
acting ability.)

Wednesday Club takes place on the 15t Wednesday
of the month at 2.00pm when we are pleased to be
joined by friends from Alne Cheshire Home. It is
primarily for over 60s, a chance to get out of the
house for chat, tea and cake, play dominoes or
scrabble, join in a quiz, have a sing song, look at
some photographs or any other suggested activity!
Transport can be provided.

Jelly Beans takes place every Wednesday in term
time and is for parents, grandparents, carers and
babies and toddlers. Come along, join in the fun
with plenty of activities and refreshments and a
chance to meet others. Starts at 9.30am.

Prescription Service. If you need help with
fetching your prescription from Stillington,
Tollerton or Easingwold surgeries please contact
Pat Wragg on 810693.

For Baptism, Weddings or Funerals please
contact our Minister, Revd. Elizabeth Cushion,
on 821460.

For more information please contact:
Carole Smith 810057 or Jean Abbey 838593

Bespoke Cakes by Sara é ?
(=

Birthday, Christening, Wedding,
Christmas or any Celebration
Cakes catered for.

Sara Ellis

South View

Skates lane

Sutton on the Forest
York YO61 1HB

bespokecakesbysara@gmail.com

Phone: 01347 810020
Mobile: 07985266157



Stillington surgery notices

SEASONAL FLU CLINICS

Stillington Surgery will be holding the seasonal flu
clinics on the following Saturdays:

27 September, 4 & 11 October 2014

If you are over 65 or you are in one of the at risk
groups, please contact the surgery to make an
appointment for this immunisation.

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Dispensed medication will now be available for
collection after 4pm on the second working day

Care.data

The NHS is proposing to share patient’s medical
records with other agencies for medical research,
giving the patient’s date of birth and postcode. If
you do not wish your medical information to be
shared please contact the reception for the opt out
form.

Would you like to register for Online Services?
It enables you to make appointments online to see
GPs and you can order your repeat medication by
ticking boxes instead of listing each item.However
in order for this to be set up, you need to bring
photographic ID in to the surgery for us to issue a
secure password for your use. This is to ensure
that only genuine patients are granted internet

Requested Collection after 4PM access. Please ask at reception for further details.
Mond Wednesd
oncay ednestay Stillington Surgery
Tuesday Thursday The Surgery, North Back Lane, Stillington, York,
YO61 1LL
Wednesd Frid
ednesday nday Tel: 01347 810332
Thursday Monday Fax: 01347 811190
Frida Tuesda www.stillingtonsurgery.org.uk
y y email: VOYCCG.B82079prescriptions@nhs.net
Useful Numbers
Village Shop 810220 HEALTH SERVICE
Reliance Buses 01904 768262 York District Hospital 01904 631313
Hutchinson Coaches 821853 NHS Direct 0845 4647
National Rail 08457 484950 Millfield Surgery 821557
Village Hall Bookings 811163 Stillington Surgery 810332
Huby School 810432 Tollerton Surgery 838231
Sutton School 810230 Prescription service 810583
Easingwold School 821451

Trust Governor

Jane Dalton was re-elected as a Hambleton public governor for York Teaching Hospital NHS Foundation Trust in April
2010. Governors are elected by members of the Foundation Trust. They work with the Board of Directors in an
advisory capacity, bringing the views of local people forward and helping to shape the Trust's future. Jane would be

happy to hear from you. Email: yhs-tr.yorkhospitalgovernors@nhs.net (stating Dr Jane Dalton in the subject.) Tel:

07880 935750
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Parish information

Parish Clerk

Nigel Knapton

4 Central Buildings, Market Place,
Easingwold

07779 994712

nigel. knapton@townandparish.co.uk

NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING

11th November 2014
7.30pm, Methodist Chapel

Councillors

Cllr Lynn Burton
3 Maple Croft
810155

lynn.burton@talktalk.net

Cllr Elaine Hildrick

Stepney, Easingwold Road
811249
elaine.hildrick@btinternet.com

Cllr Paul Jackson
The Sycamores, Easingwold Road
810257

paul782jackson@btinternet.com

Cllr Chris Marshall

The Croft, Tollerton Road
811687
hubychris@gmail.com

Cllr Guy Redfern (Chair)
The Homestead, Main Street
01347 811805
guyredfern@hotmail.com

Cllr Carole Smith

Pendale House, Stillington Road
810057
carolesmithuk@yahoo.co.uk

Cllr Betty Tyson

Woodside, Easingwold Road
811569

betti woodside@yahoo.co.uk

HAMBLETON DISTRICT COUNCIL
Stone Cross, Northallerton, DL6 2UU
www.hambleton.gov.uk

0845 1211 555
info@hambleton.gov.uk

District Councillor:
Cllr Mike Rigby
01347 810506
mike@mikerigby.com

Dog Warden: 01609 767104

NORTH YORKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
County Hall

Northallerton DL7 8AD
www.northyorks.gov.uk

01609 780780

County Councillor:
Cllr Caroline Patmore
Cllr.caroline.patmore@northyorks.gov.uk

NORTH YORKSHIRE POLICE
General contact: 0845 60 60 247
Crimestoppers: 0800 555 111
Drugs helpline: 0800 776 600
Victim Support: 01904 636905

Huby Online

Stay up-to-date with all things in the village on the following:

Parish council website: www.hubypc.co.uk
Village website: hubyvillage.org.uk
Facebook: www.facebook.com/HubyNorthYorkshire

HUBY VOICE

Huby Voice is published and distributed by the Parish
Council four times a year in March, June, September

and December.

Copy deadlines for news items, letters to the editor and
advertising is the 15th of the month prior to publication.

Any views or opinions expressed in articles and letters
to the editor are those of the writer and not the Parish
Council.

We will be pleased to receive reports from any village
activities including photos and information about
forthcoming village events. These should be sent to:

hubyvoice@gmail.com
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